
As a resident of North Portland and a longtime member of Portland Audubon Society, I am 
writing in opposition to the proposal to amend the environmental zones at Terminal 6 to allow 
the construction and operation of a new propane pipeline. 
 
I don't believe the Port has fully or satisfactorily analyzed the potential risks of such a facility. 
Further, I don't believe the number of jobs generated by this project would justify the known and 
unknown harm to our environment, both locally and beyond. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Rob Neyer 
St. Johns 
(9327 N Trumbull Ave.) 
Rob Neyer <rneyer@gmail.com> 


